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FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to February, the month that reminds us of the power of love, kindness, and connection. As 
we move through the heart of winter, letʼs take inspiration from Valentineʼs Day to show compassion 
and appreciation for those around us. Whether through a kind word, a thoughtful gesture, or simply 
taking time to listen, small acts of love can make a big difference.  

Student Illness - Help Keep our School Healthy!  
We are seeing an increase in illness in our school and surrounding schools. To help reduce the spread 
of sickness and keep everyone as healthy as possible, we kindly ask that you keep your child home if 
they are feeling unwell. Please ensure they are symptom-free for at least 24 hours before returning to 
school. Your support in following this guideline helps protect students, staff, and families. Thank you 
for working with us to keep our school community safe and healthy! 
 

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Breakfast VOLUNTEERS - March 4th  
We are excited to bring back our Shrove Tuesday Pancake Breakfast for our students, but we need 
your help to make it happen! In the past, weʼve served doughnuts, but this year weʼre returning to the 
tradition of pancakes—and we need volunteers to help cook and serve. 
 

If youʼre available on the morning of March 4th, we would love for you to join us in flipping pancakes 
and making this event special for our students. No experience required—just a willingness to pitch in 
and have some fun! 
 

If you can help, please use this FORM to sign up. Thank you for your support! 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/18lcpFsg7hrLI8y8Crzji11teZYlHAtayB3YEhFsLXE0/preview


 

 

 

 

Sign-Up for School Messenger TODAY! - Important Action Required 
 

We need your help to ensure all families receive important and timely messages from our school. 
Currently, only 38% of families are signed up for our new School Messenger system. 
 

School Messenger allows us to send you updates about events, but more importantly, School 
Messenger is a critical part of our EMERGENCY COMMUNICATION PLAN. In situations like school 
evacuations or urgent pickups, we cannot rely on email or individual phone calls. 
 

Due to Anti-Spam Legislation, PARENTS MUST OPT-IN to receive messages. 
If you havenʼt signed up yet, please do so immediately by: 
 

📱 Text YES to 978338 

📷 Or scan the QR code → 
 

We promise not to overload your phone – this is about keeping your family informed and safe. 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter! 

Pre-Kindergarten & Kindergarten Registration - [2025/2026] 
We are excited to announce that registration for the 2025/2026 school year is officially open! Secure 
your childʼs spot and continue their journey of faith, learning, and growth with us.  If you want to 
register, you can access the Kindergarten Form HERE or the Pre-Kindergarten Form HERE.  
We look forward to welcoming both returning and new families! 

Again, we thank you for your support and are so grateful to work together with you. As always, please 
do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 

      
Mike Cellini       Rob Melenchuk 
mike.cellini@rdcrs.ca      rob.melenchuk@rdcrs.ca 
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https://www.rdcrs.ca/programs/kindergarten/kindergarten-registration
https://www.rdcrs.ca/programs/pre-kindergarten/pre-kindergarten-registration
mailto:mike.cellini@rdcrs.ca
mailto:rob.melenchuk@rdcrs.ca
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